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WoDoNGA
Mrootr YEARS CotrEcE

PO Box re63 Wodonga
Victoria 3689

ABN: z9 23o 396 2s8
L4th November, 2018

Dear Parents / Guardians

END OF YEAR PROGRAM 17th .21" DECEMBER

Awards Ceremony Monday 17th December

This year we will be having our End of Year Awards Ceremony on the LTth December. This event will

be held at the Huon Campus with an LLam start. This is a combined Huon and Felltimber event.

Students and families from both campuses are asked to make their own way to and from the ceremony

at Huon. All students will be dismissed at the end of the event. Felltimber students who need support

gettíng to Huon will be supervised and bused to and from Felltimber.

To support the running and organisation of thís event there will be no scheduled classes running at

either campus during this day.

House Activity Days Tuesday 18th and Wednesday 19th December

On Tuesday LSth and Wednesday Lgth December, both Huon and Felltimber campuses will have House

activity days. Although each campus will run separate events, both campuses will run a similar

program across the school.

More detailed information will come out soon regarding an itinerary and cost for these activities.

The purpose of the activity days is to help celebrate the achievement of all students and to continue

building positive relationships with their peers and teaching staff.

There will not be any scheduled classes at either campus for these activity days and all students will

be expected to attend.

lnterviews Thursday 20th December

On Thursday 20th December there will be 20L9 CARE intervíews made available to all families and

students. This includes all future year 7 students.

Parents will be invited to make an appointment with their child's CARE teacher during this time.

We believe it is important to allow time for parents to have the opportunity to discuss their child's

progress and have the ability to discuss future learning goals with their child's CARE teacher.

ln order for us to run these CARE interviews, we will not have any scheduled classes operating on this

day.

FËLLTIMBER CAMPUS
Hedgerow Court Wodonga Victoria 369o
Phone: oz 6og7 gooo Facsimile: oz 6o59 zgoo
Email: wodonga.middle.years.co@edumail.vic,gov.au

HUON CAMPUS
zz-z4Mitchell Street Wodonga Victoria 369o
Phone: oz 6o57 gooo Facsimìle: 02 6'l-24 S6Ss
www.wmyc.vic.edu. au



lf you want to make an appointment to see your CARE teacher on the 20th December, please log onto
www.scho.o I interviews.co_m.? u a nd use the fo I lowing password.....

Staff PD Day Friday 21't December

The final approved staff professional development day for 2018 will be held on Friday 21st December.
This is a pupil free day.

Please see the attached "Last Week of School for 2Q18" calendar as a visual reminder of the WMYC

finalweeks program.

Regards

Maree Críbbes

Campus Principal

Wodonga Middle Years College
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Last Week of School for 2018

Awards Ceremony ' Ilouse Activity Day llouse Activity Day No scheduled classes StaffPD Day
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o CARE Interviews o StudentFree

a Year 7 2019 Interviews
Student meet at the
Huon Campus at
10.45am for a llam
start

Students will be
dismissed at the end
ofthe event

BBQ after the event
to be done by
Rotary - Gold coin
donation
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